
David Lloyd George Elementary News February 21, 2024 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Weekly Communication from DLG School and PAC to Parents, Students, and Staff 

8370 Cartier St.  Vancouver, BC    604-713-4895  http://www.dlgpac.com  llg.vsb.bc.ca 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Monday, February 26 
➢ Jr Boys Basketball Game @ DLG 

Tuesday, February 27 
➢ Sr Girls Basketball Tournament at John Oliver 

High School 

Wednesday, February 28 
➢ Snowshoeing @ Grouse Mtn— Div 10,12,13 
➢ Div. 2 to VIFF  
➢ Pink Shirt Day 

DLG PAC is selling chocolates for 
Easter.  
Our goal is to fundraise $500. Please 
order through School Cash Online 
(https://www.schoolcashonline.com)
by Thursday, February 22. Pick up on 
March 11. 
Online catalogue: https://
www.purdys.com/media/wysiwyg/

GnF/easter2024/SFR-
Easter_Catalog_2024-Ver4_pages.pdf 
 

Purdys Chocolate 
Sale in Time for 

Easter—Deadline 
is Thursday, 
February 22 

We are pleased to invite you to our 
Spring Concert on Thursday, March 
7thth at 1:30pm.  The concert will be 
held in the new DLG gym and will 
feature performance by all divisions 
around the theme: Storming into 
Spring! 
 
Ticket Information* 
Due to limited space in the gym, we 
are pre-booking tickets to control the 
numbers for fire safety reasons. 
Ticket orders begin on Monday, 
February 26 @ 8:00 am at the school 
office on a first come, first serve 
basis. Families will be able to order 2 
tickets per family with the option to 
order more from the office after 
Wednesday, March 5th if there are 
any remaining. The office will open at 
8am on Monday, February 26 to start 
the collection of ticket orders. 

Costume/Attire Information 
Below is a guideline for concert attire. 
As our theme is all about weather, 
students are all welcome to dress in 
light rain gear, spring-like clothing, in 
any colour. Please ask your child for 
more specific details about their 
piece/song.  
 
• Divisions 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 9: All black/

dark colours  
• Divisions 6, 7, 8, 10: It’s springtime! 

(the storm has passed and there is 
sunshine!) 

• Divisions 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 16, 17, 
18: Light rain-gear, no umbrellas 
(please make sure students can 
move their arms and legs easily as 
many classes will be using 
instruments) 

Spring Concert: 
Tickets on a First 

Come Basis at 
School Office 

Monday, February 
26 at 8:00 a.m. 
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For families who ordered the PAC 
Student Lunches: 

Hot lunch begins tomorrow. A 
reminder to bring cutlery for your 
child!  

 

Our busy PAC has organized student 
lunches for Tuesdays, Wednesdays, 
and Fridays, with Pizza Day Thursday 
organized by the Grade 7 students. 
Please note that hot lunch is a 
optional program intended for fund 
raising.  

Don’t Forget Your 
Cutlery! - Reminder 

Wear pink on 
Wednesday, 
February 28th. 

It is a day to stand up 
against bullying. 

It originally started as 
a protest against a bullying incident 
at Central Kings Rural High 
School in Nova Scotia which occurred 

when a grade nine student Charles 
McNeill arrived to school wearing a 
pink shirt.  

On this day, many of those who 
participate wear pink to symbolize a 
stand against bullying, specifically 
homophobic bullying.  

Let’s make DLG into a sea of pink. 

Pink Shirt Day 
Wednesday, 
February 28 

The DLG PAC is hosting its second 
'Date Night' childminding fundraiser 
on Friday, March 1, 2023 from 6 PM 
to 9 PM.  
 
Childminding services will be 
available at the school for any DLG 
students in kindergarten to grade 7 so 
parents/guardians can enjoy a 
quiet evening out (or at home)!  
 
CHILDREN MUST BE DLG STUDENTS.  
 
Pre-registration and payment are 
required. 
 
The cost will be $20.00 per child and 
includes snacks and drinks. Please 

complete the registration form below 
and we will send you a confirmation 
email with payment instructions.  
 
There is limited capacity so we cannot 
guarantee space for everyone at this 
time. 
 
Doors will open at 6 PM but you may 
drop off at any time. If you are going 
out somewhere, please give 
yourself plenty of time to get back to 
the school as pick up is to be no later 
than 9 PM.  
 
To Pre-Register, see link.  

Parents/
Guardians... Do 
You Need a Kid-

Free Evening? DLG 
Date Night Friday, 

March 1 

A reminder for families who order 
PAC Hot Lunch for Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays that the 
deadline to order is Thursday, March 
14. 

Pizza lunch will continue on 
Thursdays to raise funds for Div. 1,2,3 
Outdoor School.   

To purchase hot lunch for your child
(ren), go to https://
www.schoolcashonline.com 

 

Don’t forget to 
bring cutlery for 
your child. 

 

Please note that 
hot lunch is a 
optional 
program 
intended for 
fund raising.  

 

Student Hot Lunch 
for April: Deadline to 

Order is this 
Thursday, March 14 

https://www.dlgpac.com/datenight
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/


3      DLG Elementary Newsletter  February 21, 2024 



4      DLG Elementary Newsletter  February 21, 2024 

Marpole Neighbourhood House Programs 
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